Biloxi Housing Authority
Request for Proposals
RFP#AS02.25-Audit Services

The Biloxi Housing Authority is requesting proposals from qualified independent
auditors for annual audit services. This will be a two-year contract with three one-year
options to extend. Proposals will be evaluated according the following factors: Public
housing audit experience and technical expertise-25 pts; Record of performance-25 pts.;
Firm’s capability-25 pts.; Approach to audit procedures-15 pts.; Price Proposals-10 pts.
Proposals must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. local time on March 5, 2025. No
proposals will be accepted by facsimile or email delivery. An RFP package may be
obtained by contacting Tom Noland, Administrative Services Manager at The Biloxi
Housing Authority, 330 Benachi Ave., Biloxi, MS 39530, 228-374-7771 x206 or e-mail:
tnoland@biloxihousing.org. Biloxi Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any or
all proposals and to waive any informality in proposals received. The Biloxi Housing
Authority is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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